
Explanatory Notes: 
 
In Fall 2015, the Hebert Law Center realigned with the LSU campus.  Beginning that term, 
enrollment reports include an unduplicated count of students enrolled at the Law Center and 
the main campus.  Individual term summaries prior to Fall 2015 do not include Law enrollment.  
Trend data prior to Fall 2015 includes duplicate counts of students enrolled at the Law Center 
and the main campus.    
 


